OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

SEP 30 2016

To the Members of the California State Assembly:
I am returning Assembly Bill 1930 without my signature.

This bill establishes an advisory committee within the Department of Social Services to
study and report to the Legislature on issues related to employee contributions to Social
Security benefits, Medicare and unemployment benefits for In-Home Supportive Services
family providers.

The In-Home Supportive Services Stakeholder Advisory Committee, with its
composition of consumers, providers, labor representatives and advocates, has the ability
and expertise to examine these issues and produce information necessary to advise the
departments involved as well as the Legislature on this topic.

Sincerely,

M A Bron

GOVERNOR EDMUND G. BROWN JR. « SACRAMENTO, CALIFORNIA 95814 « (916) 445-2841
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